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Association for Jewish Studies Review
15 West 16th Street
New York, Ny 10011-6301

Dear Ms. Gray and Mr. Loeffler,
I am pleased to submit a manuscript entitled “The Satirical Revue of Ha-Matateh in 1939 and the Demonstration of Wellbeing” for consideration for publication by the Association for Jewish Studies Review. The article is original, has not been published elsewhere, and is not under consideration by any other journal. The manuscript is approximately 10,000 words, excluding endnotes.
In this article, I explore the mechanisms by which Israel’s Yishuv-era theater company Ha-Matateh used humor to transform audience members’ fears and anxieties into feelings of social engagement, enjoyment, wellbeing, and security. I present a theoretical and historical framework, then analyze representative scenes from the satirical revue Haim and Sa’adia are Going to the City to illustrate how the theatre experience negotiated a sense of wellbeing among viewers, even during a time of crisis for Yishuv and the Jewish world. In this context, wellbeing was not portrayed as an individual experience, but as communal and collective.
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